
From: Brigitte Kopas < >  
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 2:46 PM 
To: clerk@thebluemountains.ca 
Cc: Kyra Dunlop <kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Georgian Bay Raquets Centre 
 
Dear Council, 
 
I fully support the construction of additional tennis courts at 130 King Street West in Thornbury to 
help accommodate court access in the Georgian Bay area for this popular sport. I truly believe 
these additional courts will: 
1. help the limited access to outdoor play, 
2. solve a major problem for the minimal to almost non-existent indoor court access, and 
3. create a much needed dedicated facility for the region. 
 
As more and more tennis players move to the area full time, the demand for court access will only 
increase. This investment will also encourage exercise and physical health, promote the sport of 
tennis, offer socialization and provide community engagement opportunities. I applaud this 
initiative and look forward to it becoming a reality! 
 
Respectfully, 
Brigitte Kopas 
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